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Wednesday 23rd May 2018  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 6 Summer information 

 

We would like to give such praise to the Year six for their positive attitude during SATs week. SATs can be a 

very stressful time for some children but they remained calm all week which is a credit to their positive 

mindsets. We are pleased to say they enjoyed early morning breakfasts and we had a full attendance for all 

tests. Writing is still being assessed in class and final judgements for writing will be submitted in mid June. 

Results of their hard work will be anounced early in July and will be published in their school reports at the end 

of the year.  

 

Work during the summer term will conintue as usual and will be focused around various themes ending in the 

annual year 6 production.  

 

The key points below are to keep you informed but as ever you can contact the School Office at any time. 

 

Year 6 Summer Fete Stall- Saturday 9th June  

Year 6 will again be running their own stall at the school fete and the PTFA have kindly let us use the money we 

make for our end of year treat. The stall will be a Teddy Tombola and selling old toys so we are asking if all 

children can bring in their old teddies and toys in the lead up to the fete.   

 

Year 6 Sponsored Cycle/Walk 

We have decided to have a sponsored cycle to raise money for our end of year trip. The children, who have 

passed their Bikeability, will be cycling a circuit around the village. Those children who did not take part in 

Bikeability will walk the circuit. This will take place on Thursday 7th June so children who are cycling will need 

bikes and helmets in order to take part.   

 

Year 6 Easter Boosters Treat 

We are looking to book bowling in early July for those who attended the Easter sessions. This will take place 

after school so we are asking if you can arrange transportation to and from the event.  Further details will be 

sent out once confirmed.  

 

Year 6 Production  

The end of Year 6 production, will take place on the afternoon of Wednesday 18th July and the evening of 

Thursday 19th July. We will be sending out another letter nearer the time with regards to costumes, timings 

and tickets.   

 

p.t.o 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
 

       01487 822317   www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk  office@warboys.cambs.sch.uk 
 

http://www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk/


   

 

 

 

 

Humberdale Way, Warboys, Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire, PE28 2RX 

continued:- 

 

Wicksteed Park trip 

Year 6 have selected Wicksteed Park for their end of year trip. We are hoping for the visit to take place on 

Monday 23rd July and will send out further information once confirmed. Following the success of last year, over 

the next few weeks, they will be using their enterprising skills to raise money for the trip in order to reduce 

the overall cost.  Nearer the time and once fundraising is underway, we will send out more relevant information 

including further payment details. 

 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly  

The leavers assembly will take place on Tuesday 24th July at 9am. We envisage that this will last no longer than 

an hour. The children will be expected to come in full school uniform, but they may bring in an additional  t-shirt 

that they would like others to sign later in that day. 

 

We thank you in advance for your support in the last half term as children begin their preparation for 

transition.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Duncan and Mrs Hunter-Jones  
 


